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13th May 2024 

 

Kia ora Parents  
 
It's the beginning of the term and SO much is coming up!  One of which is Pink Shirt Day this coming Friday 17th May. 
 
Pink Shirt Day is a significant event that aims to help stamp out bullying by celebrating diversity and promoting kindness 
and inclusion. 
 
Brandon Intermediate will be holding a non-uniform day this Friday and we encourage our students to participate by 
wearing a Pink Shirt or pink clothing and donating a gold coin.  If your child does not have any pink clothing, we 
encourage them to wear BRIGHT island colours!  All funds raised will be donated to the Pink Shirt Day and help the 
Mental Health Foundation raise awareness about bullying prevention. 
 
Student Council will also run a Sausage Sizzle at morning tea to raise funds!  Sausage Sizzle will be $2 
 
 
Thank you parents for reading this notice and be ready for 17th May. 
 
 
 
Zhanae & Foisaga 
Head Student Councillors of Brandon Intermediate. 
 
 

 


